



Officer responsible	Author
Community Advocate, Burwood/Pegasus	Adrian Carpinter - Community Secretary, DDI 941-5305

The purpose of this report is to facilitate the preparation of feedback from the Board on the Orbiter Service Review.

Environment Canterbury has initiated a review of the Orbiter bus service and is seeking community feedback on any issues regarding this service. The closing date for feedback is Friday 2 April 2004.

Glenda Burt attended a briefing on the review on 24 February 2004. The presentation overheads have been circulated separately to Board members.

It is suggested that the Board's comments on the review be compiled for approval at the next Board meeting on 29 March 2004.

Staff

Recommendation: That the Board provide feedback on the Orbiter Service Review for

compilation in a submission to be approved at the Board meeting on

29 March 2004.

Chairperson's

**Recommendation:** That the abovementioned recommendation be adopted.